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December 14, 1982 SNRC-809

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Safety Evaluation Report, Item No. 9
Environmental Qualification

G.E. Series 200 Penetrations
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

"
Reference: (1) Letter NRC (A. Schwencer) to LILCO

(M. S. Pollock) dated 9/20/82

Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to the reference (1) letter, and as a result of
a commitment made during a meeting held in the NRC offices
in Bethesda on 11/05/82 with Mr. J. Kennedy of your staff,
enclosed please find forty (40) copies of the Shoreham
Nuclear Power Station qualification report regarding General
Electric 200 series electric penetrations.

This information amplifies our recent transmittal dated 11/26/82
(SNRC-801) and supplements several previous submittals on the
environmental qualification issue.

It is LILCO's understanding that all outrtanding requesta re-
garding environmental qualification have been sufficiently
addressed to close out this issue on the Shoreham docket.

Should you have any questions, please contact this office. l

Very truly yours, yodn
-

d v >
J. L. Smith
Manager, Special Projects | kD
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
RWG:jm
cc: J. Higgins

All Parties
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